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Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee:  

 

I am a parent of 2 baseball players here in Lane county. We are supporters of 

anything baseball. Our Eugene/Springfield and surrounding areas really need the 

Eugene Emeralds to stay in our community. We need this history to continue. The 

Ems bring so much fun and family time to our area. There is not much for families to 

do during the summer months here and this is one that all of us love. Please help us 

save our Emeralds! 


